
 
 

Allison Brown 
Superintendent of Schools 

February 26, 2025 

 

Dear Roslyn Families, 

  

Roslyn Public Schools is committed to protecting the health and well-being of our 

students, teachers, and staff. In compliance with the New York State Department of 

Health regulation titled Lead Testing in School Drinking Water (10 NYCRR Subpart 67-4), 

we recently performed an updated inventory of all water fixtures districtwide. Testing 

was performed by J.C. Broderick & Associates, Inc., a certified environmental consulting 

and testing firm. As you may be aware, water fixtures were previously tested in 2016 and 

2020. The latest tests indicated that only fifteen (15) locations exceeded the recently 

reduced action level of 5 parts per billion. 

 

In accordance with this regulation and our remediation plan, these 15 fixtures were 

immediately removed from service. Each of these fixtures were either permanently 

dismantled or remediated and retested during the February recess. Today, I am happy to 

report that no elevated lead levels exist within Roslyn Public Schools at fixtures used 

for cooking or drinking. 

  

For more details, please visit our website or click here to read the entire sampling 

report. If you have any questions please contact Assistant to the Superintendent for 

Administration & Special Projects Thomas Szajkowski at (516) 801-5450. 

Sincerely, 

Allison Brown​
Superintendent of Schools 

https://www.roslynschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=5747&dataid=14101&FileName=2025%20District%20Wide%20Lead%20in%20Water%20ompliance%20Report.pdf

